
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 22/09/25 

 

We have been listening to different sounds this week and 
identifying what makes that sound. We have been painting 
autumnal pictures and playing in Autumn sensory trays. We 
have been weighing and comparing the sizes of different 
pumpkins.  
 

Book of the week– Peace at last and the gingerbread man 
Word of the week— around 
Rhyme of the week– Wind the bobbin up 

Math's 

We have been looking at 
different sizes and weights 
of different items. We have 
also been comparing the 

speed of 
different 
slops when 
rolling 

Literacy 

We have looked at ‘’The Gingerbread Man’ 
this week. The children can identify differ-
ent characters in the story and we have 
started to talk about what a baker does.  

Next Week 

We will begin to write initial letter shapes in flour. We will set up a bak-
ery in the home corner and discuss the different ingrediency they will 
need. We will visiting the church this week to deliver our Harvest art 
(where you can all see it at the Harvest festival on Sunday the 5th of 
October. We will discuss foods we eat with our family’s.  
 
Book of the week– Farmer Duck 
Word of the week— back 
Rhyme of the week– Wind the bobbin up 

Squiggle 3– the circles (I’m spinning around)  


